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Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 2nd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 5 Christmas Party – Bowling 

For this year’s Christmas party, we have arranged to take your child bowling at Hollywood Bowl, Bentley Bridge, on 

Thursday 19th December 2024. The children will travel to and from Bentley Bridge by foot, leaving shortly after 

registration and returning by lunch. 

The children can wear their own clothes on this day. Please remember, suitable footwear and a waterproof coat will 

be needed, as we are walking to the venue. No spending money is required. 

The total cost to parents for the visit is £3.75. If you would like your child to take part, please open the School Gateway 

app, to give parental consent and pay the cost of the visit. This can be found under ‘Year 5 Bowling’. 

If you do not want your child to participate then please let the school office know; this will avoid any unnecessary 

reminders. The deadline for payment is start of day, Monday 16th December 2024. Please note that if we do not have 

sufficient numbers then the visit will be cancelled, and monies shall be refunded.   

We hope the children enjoy their Christmas party. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 


